SUCCESS“

BRAND NEW CLASSES STARTING AT OAKHURST PRIMARY SCHOOL
MONDAY 15™ APRIL

Success Martial Arts have been running classes at Oakhurst Primary School for the past 8 years
in various capacities, during sports weeks after school clubs and also evening classes. The
children at the school have always been keen and attentive and are always done really well

during these sessions.

Early Years 3 - 5 years

We are launching a brand new early years
class aimed at Children aged between 3 and 5
which will start on Monday 15 April.

The class will run out of school hours from
4:30pm till 5pm in the main hall at Oakhurst
Primary School.

The classes will be fun and rewarding for your
child, incorporating martial arts techniques
and drills to help improve concentration, self
control, hand eye co ordination and balance.

We only have 12 places available as this is a
brand new class and they will be allocated on
a first come, first served basis.

Junior Beginner 6 - 11 years

We have also been running a junior martial
arts class for children aged 6-11 for the past
18 months on a Monday evening at the
school.

We will be opening up some places for any
children wanting to try. The class is a
progression from our early years, placing an
emphasis on sound martial art technique,
discipline, goal setting, self confidence and
fun.

The class will commence on Monday 15t
April at 5pm till 5:45pm.

We are offering all pupils of Oakhurst Primary School and their families a free trial class at
either our brand new early years class or our regular 6-11 years junior class.

All you need to do is contact Gareth on 07789 996864 or Brad on 07758 516619 to find out all
the information and book your child’s free trial class.

We look forward to seeing you in class soon.

The Success Martial Arts Team




